
Good evening, 
 
As you may have seen from the most recent university communication regarding COVID-19, JHU 
and Peabody is making every effort to keep members of our community safe in this challenging 
time.   Since university guidance strongly encourages students to leave campus, we encourage all 
students to follow this guidance. For those students who need to remain in on-campus housing, 
the residence halls and dining services will remain open. 
 
Students departing for spring break should take with them any items essential to carrying on 
their education from home, such as laptops, instruments, textbooks, notebooks, essential 
papers, etc. Students should also plan to carry home valuables and indispensable items in the 
event that a sustained period will pass before they are able to retrieve them easily. 
We are currently sourcing material to assist with moving out of the residence halls and will 
follow up as soon as they are available.      
 
Residents who need to remain on campus will have continuous dining service regardless of their 
current meal plan as well as housekeeping in common areas that follow CDC 
guidelines.  Additionally, there are no guests allowed in the residence halls during this time.  Only 
current residential students who must remain on campus are allowed to access the residence 
halls.    
 
For those students who will have family or friends coming to assist with your move out process, 
you will need to bring your belongings to the lobby and meet them there.   
 
Please complete this form no later than March 13, 2020.  Please note, access to spaces is 
dependent on the mandatory registration and its accuracy.  
https://studentaffairs.jhu.edu/community-living/housing-intent-form/ 
Please keep a close eye on your JHU email inbox as any future communication will be directed 
there.  
 
Student Affairs will be open tonight until 8:30pm should you have questions or concerns that you 
would like to discuss, otherwise please feel free to reach out to us at 
peabodystudentaffairs@jhu.edu or call 667-208-6700. 
 
Kind regards, 
Peabody Student Affairs 
1 E Mount Vernon Place 
Baltimore, MD 21202 
667-208-6700 
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